Boyle Street and McCauley Neighbourhood Renewal July 2022



Community Feedback on Final Design

From June 16 – 30, 2022 the public was invited to participate in online engagement opportunities to provide feedback on the final design for the Boyle Street and McCauley Neighbourhood Renewal.



Live online event

Residents were invited to participate in two live online events on June 22 and June 23, 2022 to explore the final design for Boyle Street and McCauley's renewal. The Project Team presented an overview of the final design for each neighbourhood and answered questions submitted by participants.

23 total participants



Surveys

An online survey was available to the public from June 16 to June 30, 2022, asking residents to share feedback on the final design for Boyle Street and McCauley.

35 survey participants



How we communicated

- 1130 letters sent to property owners
- 9213 mailed project newsletters
- 8131 mailed postcards
- + 30 lawn signs
- + 2 road signs
- Social media advertisements
- Advertisement in Boyle McCauley News
- Project website
 - + 604 page views
- Final design information booklet
 - + 138 views

The Project Team is now working on the design details in preparation for construction to begin in 2023 for McCauley and 2024 for Boyle Street.

For more information and updates on Boyle Street and McCauley Neighbourhood Renewal, please visit: edmonton.ca/**BuildingBoyleStreetandMcCauley**



